
 
RFQ# REQ24-0095 

SME Support for the SDPU Workshop Series on Food Safety and Security and Nuclear Technologies  

in Southeast Asia and the Pacific 

 

Q. Would CRDF Global be able to discuss the possibility of us working together on this project? 

A. CRDF Global is currently running a competition for this work, so we are unable to have conversations 

at this point. However, if you are interested in potentially working with us on this project, please 

respond to the RFQ, which is posted on our website, by no later than 09:00 EST on February 5, 2024. 

 

Q. I am having trouble accessing the link to complete the Contractor Data Form. What can I do? 

A. Sorry for the inconvenience. This issue has been fixed. Please complete the Contractor Data Form via 

the following link: https://crdfglobal.formstack.com/forms/contractor_data_form. 

 

Q. Is there a maximum hourly rate that can be charged? 

A. No maximum hourly rate has been set. However, please keep in mind that all costs must be deemed 

fair and reasonable. CRDF Global will select the contractor that provides the best value in terms of 

overall price and experience. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.crdfglobal.org/rfp/crdf-global-is-seeking-subject-matter-experts-sme-and-institutions-to-support-the-sustained-dialogue-on-peaceful-uses-sdpu-workshop-series-on-food-safety-and-security-and-nuclear-technologies/
https://crdfglobal.formstack.com/forms/contractor_data_form

